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April 30, 2015

Dear Customer,

On April 30 2015, Nasdaq restarted the OMX Helsinki 25 indexes to correctly reflect the use of
VWAP in the pricing the day before the quarterly capping. The effected indexes are OMX
Helsinki 25 (OMXH25) and OMX Helsinki 25 Gross Index (OMXH25GI). Please note that no
SOD or EOD values have been affected by this restart.

If you have questions or require further information, please contact Nasdag Index Operations,
telephone +46 8 405 62 96, or index@nasdaqg.com for assistance.

We apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused.



